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Impressive growth continues at Antwerp Airport 

  

The airport of Antwerp has maintained its spectacular growth of the past few months. We have 
concluded the first month of 2020 with a growth of 28.8%. Nearly 20 000 passengers traveled 
through Antwerp, as opposed to 15 464 in January of 2019. 

This rise in passenger numbers is a consequence of the successful business connection with London 
City. Another factor is the improved occupation on all aircraft of TUI Fly flights. We have, among 
others, observed a significant improvement from the last few years in our connection with 
Innsbruck. Many skiing enthusiasts have found their way to Austria via the Antwerp Airport. Our 
Innsbruck connection is available until the end of March! 

Taking into account the lower demand of air travel this time of year, we can conclude that the 
airport has registered a fine result for the month of January. 

With regard to our punctual departures (OTP or ‘on time performance’) we have achieved an 
excellent and largely stable result compared to last year: 98.6% 
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